MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: David Clyne, Interim City Manager
SUBJECT: CITY MANAGER RECRUITMENT
DATE: October 4, 2023

Background

GMP Consultants will present the proposed City Manager search schedule and draft City
Manager Recruitment Brochure for Council discussion and approval.

Recommendation

The City Council approve discuss and approve the City Manager recruitment brochure and
search schedule.

Cost

None

David CIW City Manager



